
 

     

 

  

 

 

 

 

26/03/2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

With the End of Key Stage 2 fast approaching, we will be providing the children with a range of home 

learning opportunities to keep their brains active and in a learning mode over the Easter holidays.  These 

will be sent out on the penultimate day of term, which is tomorrow (Wednesday 27th March 2024).  Please 

note no other homework will be given, however the children continue to have access to Bedrock, Mymaths 

and Times Table Rock Stars. 

 

There is no expectation for the children to complete these tasks and no sanction for not engaging 

with them.  However, the children will benefit from working on this pack over the course of the 11 

days away from school as the content supports the standards expected at the end of Year 6. 

 

The holiday packs, called ’10 for 10’ cover Reading, Maths and Grammar, and also Spelling and Punctuation.  

We will also send home the answers in an envelope addressed to the child’s parent/carer and these can be 

used to support your child; by marking the activity after your child has completed the learning – giving 

feedback where needed, enable the child to work backwards from the answer to develop a greater 

understanding of a secure approach/answer.  We will also include a parent/carer Glossary of terms for 

Grammar, as much of the terminology has changed in light of the newer more challenging curriculum. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 
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